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Note Verbale No. 222 
 
The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland 

presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for 

Human Rights and has the honour to submit its’ response to Note Verbale 

ARDS/YB/SH/fc, dated 28 June 2023 from the Office of the High Commissioner for Human 

Rights. The United Kingdom has reviewed the excerpt of the draft report of the High 

Commissioner for Human Rights pertaining to the case of Mr. Kevin Clarke and has no 

comments. 

 

The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland avails 

itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights 

the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Geneva, 18 July 2022 
 
 
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights  


